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Dear Sir/Madam,

| write in relation to the above planning application, land off Hawthorne Place, Clitheroe, BB7 2HU.

On this application to vary condition 14 (Arboricultural Impact Assessment} there is a plan of the site within the
Impact Assessment. This plan shows 50 houses with those around the public open space and pond missing. On the
most recent layout of the landscaping plan dated 03/05/22 on application 3/2022/0351 and indeed other plans
preceding, there are the proposed 57 houses.

We are concerned that this is therefore not a true representation of the plans and worry that the impact of the
houses around this area will not be taken into consideration and may lead to even more mature trees being
removed. We seek reassurance that the expert surveying this plot on behalf of Persimmon Homes has been made
aware that the plan they have drawn does not match the plans provided by Persimmon.

We trust that you are aware of this discrepancy or that there may be an explanation but a- it does give
us cause for concern and would kindly request your assistance in explaining the confusion.

Many thanks,



